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We are very fortunate to have vote by mail in Oregon and it would be a huge loss to 

voters here.  I value having the time to read carefully and consider the way I want to 

vote for particular people and issues/measures.  Voting by mail makes voting more 

convenient and easy for all especially those who might have difficulty making it to a 

polling location.  Please preserve mail in voting. 


